
On Jan 10, 2011, at 4:52 PM, "CMG Secretary" 
<cmgplc@bellsouth.net<mailto:cmgplc@bellsouth.net>> wrote: 
 
Dear Appointed CODOFIL Board Members: 
 
           I have been requested by the sponsors of the new CODOFIL law to send out the 
following notice, requesting your attendance at the 1st Meeting of the CODOFIL Board 
to be held at the International Center (Centre International of Lafayette) on Saturday, 
January, 15, 2011 at 11:00 a.m. 
 
           The Agenda for this Organizational Meeting will be as follows: 
 
 
1.     Opening remarks by CODOFIL bill sponsors, Eric Lafleur and Jack Montoucet; 
 
2.     Election of Chairman/President; 
 
3.     Election of Executive Committee Members; 
 
4.     Selection of Committee to draft Bylaws; 
 
5.     Selection of various committees; 
 
6.     Discussion of agenda for next board meeting; and 
 
7.     Closing remarks by Chairman/President. 
 
Please make every effort to attend this very important initial meeting of the new 
CODOFIL Board. 
 
Christian M. Goudeau 
 


